
Street Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
March 16, 2020 
 
The Street Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday, March 16, 2020 with these 
members in attendance: 
 
Johnathan Lang  
Dee Hall 
Jeff Rath 
Mark Labutis 
Jeremy Blake 
           
We wish to report: 

 

1. Ordinance 20-15 an ordinance accepting the dedication to public use of a 16 foot wide 

alley running south from Linwood Avenue, located east of O’Bannon Avenue 

 

Brian Morehead – this dedication will clear up a realestate transaction that was done a 

couple of years ago. Just west of where this alley dedication is there was previously an 

alley and when Newark Production Machining was purchasing the Licking Valley Tractor 

Sales parcel they vacated that alley took ownership of it and agreed to dedicate a new 

alley on the east side of their property line so this is the new alley that’s been hanging 

out there for a couple of years. We have taken the bull by the horns and are trying to 

get this done and recorded and transfer this property from Licking Valley Tractor Sales 

ownership to dedicate it as a public alley.   

 

Motion by Mr. Rath to send to full Council, second by Mr. Labutis 

Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan Lang, Vice-Chair in for Sean Fennell, Chair 


